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To:  Dr. Deborah Wortham
From: Jack Eisenbach
Date: November 1, 2016

Subject: Water Results Kitchens District Wide

Dr.Wortham;

The results of the lead in water tests have been received for most of the kitchen faucets. The samples
show that in every school there are faucets in full compliance with NYS and EPA regulations. Thus,
cooking, dishwashing and cleaning food can now be done in every school building. There are a few
faucets that show elevated lead levels but these will be taken off line until final remediation is

complete. This information has been communicated to Whitson’s and District personnel.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Jack Eisenbach

CC: Dawn McGinn, Whitson Food Service
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Howard Hyman
Valter Paci
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